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You should all now be activated on your child’s Tapestry account. If you are not, then please check your emails or speak to Gerogia who can set you up with a password if that is easier for you.

· It is essential that you are accessing your child’s online account so that you are keeping up to date with their progress and development. 
· Many parents have been very enthusiastic about using it, and are even uploading their own observations from home! This is exactly what we are looking for to ensure that we know your child as best as we can!
· Please like and comment on your children’s observations, and let us know what you think - it is so important that we know whether or not you have read the observations.
· All key-people (Jo, Ann and Emily) have office time once per week. So check regularly for updates! Every observation is assessed before it is sent to you. Please pay close attention to the areas and stages of development. This is how you will know whether or not your child is meeting the expected norm. 
· Your child’s development will be discussed with you during termly ‘parents evenings’. But please remember that our door is always open, and you can arrange an appointment with your child’s key-person at any time you wish! Your child’s key person will do the same if they feel there is something they wish to discuss.
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ONLINE LEARNING JOURNAL

Say hello to Tapestry;

the innovative, interactive

online learning journal

FHETAPESTRY

Tapestry

An online journal recording all the
learning and fun of children’s early




Parents, grandparents and other close relatives are welcome to access each child’s account, and can contribute to their development records once parental permission is given.
[image: image3.jpg]7



[image: image4.jpg]


[image: image5.jpg]


[image: image6.jpg]




What’s Happening This Term...�We would like to welcome our new Support Practitioner, Jane, to the staff team. Jane will be getting to know all children in the setting, however her main role will be to support particular children on an individual basis. The children love a new face, so I am sure you will hear lots about her!�Jane will be working on a Monday morning, Tuesday and Thursday.�The recruitment process is still underway for a new key-person for the yellow group, and as always I will endeavour to let you know of any news as soon as practicably possible. I would like to remind you that Ann’s last day at Caterpillar Pre-School is Friday 19th July.�As the Summer Term draws to a close there are several important dates to be aware of, especially if your child will be transitioning to school this year. As always, please feel free to contact Georgia or your child’s key person if there is anything you wish to discuss. Our door is always open!
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Newsletter:�





Wednesday 19th June @ 9:20am – B&L Outdoor Classroom Trip (School Leavers)�All school leavers who are here on a Wednesday morning will be visiting the outdoor classroom with Jo and Emily. The children who are not leaving this year will stay at pre-school with Katherine and Georgia. If you are able to help, please write your name on the sign up sheet on the white board.�Friday 21st June (9am – 10:30am) – Graduation Photos (School Leavers)�A photographer has been booked to take graduation photos of the school leavers on Friday morning. The children will be invited to wear a cap and gown and hold a scroll, but if they would prefer not to then the photo will be taken in their own clothes. If your child is not usually in on Friday you can bring them in between 9am and 10:30am to have their photograph taken.�Thursday 27th June – Parents Evening from 5:30pm (All)�Please speak to your child’s key person to book an appointment for parents evening. It is essential that parents of school leavers book a consultation with their child’s key person to help complete their child’s Transition to School Document.�Tuesday 2nd July – Sports Day (School Leavers)�Our Sports Day (for school leavers) will be held at Battle and Langston School on the morning of Tuesday 2nd July. Further information and permission slips are to follow.�Thursday 4th July @ 1:30pm – Caterpillar Transition Afternoon @ B&L�All school leavers who are at pre-school on a Thursday afternoon will be going to visit Reception at B&L with Emily and Jo. If your child is not in on a Thursday afternoon we can meet you at B&L, or alternatively you can meet us at pre-school at 1pm ready to walk over together. You must stay to supervise your child during the walk over to B&L. If you are meeting us at pre-school or over at B&L, please let us know so that we are expecting you.�Wednesday 10th July @ 9:20am - B&L Outdoor Classroom Trip (School Leavers)�See the information above regarding 19th June 2019.�Wednesday 10th July @ 1:30pm - B&L Teddy Bears Picnic (School Leavers)�If your child is going to B&L, you should have received a letter regarding their Teddy Bear’s Picnic. Please note we do not take the children to the Teddy Bear’s Picnic.�Wednesday 17th July @ 6:30pm – Celebration Evening (School Leavers)�We will be celebrating our school leavers with a presentation, certificates and gifts, followed by refreshments and snacks All parents, grandparents, carers and siblings are invited to attend. �Friday 19th July @ 12pm – End of Year Party (All)�Our End Of Year Party will be held in the afternoon of Friday 19th July. Further information and permission slips are to follow.�Please keep your eyes peeled for Sports Day and End of Term Party letters.�It is essential we receive permission slips or your child may miss out. ����
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Dates for Your Diary:





Reminders��- Don’t forget to ensure you are accessing your child’s TAPESTRY account, where you can find all of their pictures, videos and observations.��- Please ensure you are returning your child’s book bag.��- Please remember to bring one piece of fruit for snack time each week.��As always, thank-you for your ongoing support.
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Warm Weather�Please can we remind you to ensure that your child has had sun cream applied before they come in to pre-school. We are able to provide supermarket own brand sun cream with parent permission only (please ensure your permission slip is returned), or alternatively you can bring your child’s own sun cream in a clearly named bottle for us to apply.�Your child should also bring in a clearly named sun hat for outside play.�
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Recent & Upcoming Birthdays...��Logan�Peter�Ann�Elaine�Emily�		��





Tel: 01424 774997�caterpillarstaff@hotmail.co.uk�








